
PUBLIC NOTICE       FROM: Borough of Quakertown 
         35 N. Third Street 
         Quakertown, PA 18951 
         Bucks County 
         215-536-5001 
 
 

 
POLLUTION REDUCTION PLAN 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Borough of Quakertown is considering adoption of a Pollution Reduction 
Plan.  The Plan specifies the activities proposed to reduce the total sediment and phosphorus levels 
discharging from the Borough of Quakertown storm sewer system in accordance with the requirements 
established by PADEP for the NPDES Storm Water Discharges from Small Municipal Separate Storm 
Sewer Systems program. 
 
Various methods for the reduction of sediment and phosphorus levels were evaluated and have been 
outlined in the Plan which is available for public review at the Borough Municipal Building or on the 
municipal website (www.quakertown.org ). The chosen alternative is to perform stream bank 
restoration on the section of the Licking Run Creek that runs parallel to Quakertown Memorial Park 
between N. Ninth and Fourth Streets.  The restoration will effectively improve the water flow 
characteristics of the watercourse and reduce erosion of the stream bank, thereby reducing the 
sediment and phosphorus discharges from the Borough. 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Pollution Reduction Plan is available for public review and comment for a 
period of thirty (30) days from the date of this posting at the Borough of Quakertown, 35 N. Third Street, 
Quakertown, PA 18951. The Borough will receive and consider comments on the Pollution Reduction 
Plan at a public meeting scheduled for Monday, August 28, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at Borough Hall. All 
comments must be submitted in writing and addressed to Douglas C. Wilhelm, Borough of Quakertown, 
35 N. Third Street, Quakertown, PA 18951 by Monday, August 21, 2017. 
 

 
 
Insert:  Monday, July 24, 2017 
 

http://www.quakertown.org/

